
 

 

 

 

Thank You to Our Celebrants:  

7:15 PM - Fr. Ray Martin was pastor of the three 

churches that make up the Catholic Community of South 

Baltimore until 2007. He is currently chaplain at Howard 

County General Hospital. 

9:30 & 11:45AM – Fr. Bob Hamm, SJ, went to Nigeria in 

1988 and served in Africa for 25 years. He currently 

resides in the Columbiere Jesuit Community in Baltimore. 

  

Archbishop’s Annual Appeal is this weekend. 

You will find envelopes in pews, which you can put in the 

second collection. Or, you may have already received one 

in the mail. Please fill it out and donate what you can. Fr. 

Dick has always encouraged the wide participation in the 

Annual Appeal by this parish. All the money that the 

parish receives back from the Archdiocese from the 

Appeal goes to Sts. James and John School.  

Prayer Walk for Peace – Bishop Madden hosts 

this event in which walkers pray at specific sites where 

there has been violence. The next one is Tuesday, Feb. 14 

at St. Edward Parish (901 Popular Grove St.).  A light meal 

at 5:30 PM starts the evening, which ends by 7:30 PM. 

St. V Pastors’ Exhibit - The displays about each 

of our pastors, created by the Education and Enrichment 

Committee for our 175th anniversary, are back! Each 

week we will showcase two of the pastors in our 

Gathering Space. This week we have pastors number five 

and six –each of whom had a lasting effect. The fifth 

pastor instituted St. Vincent Cemetery. The next one 

eliminate the parish’s debt and expanded the schools.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week @ St. Vincent  

St. V launched a new e-newsletter. Weekly issues will 

feature news about St. V, communications from staff, 

events, a reflection or prayer, and the readings for the 

upcoming Sunday. This does not replace our parish email 

tree, which is where you will find prayer requests and 

other information submitted by parishioners. In our first 

issue, which you can see on our website, you’ll find a 

letter from our pastoral associate Colleen McCahill, a 

photo of parishioners at the BWI protest, upcoming 

events and more. Many of you may have received the 

debut issue, but you must subscribe to receive it on a 

regular basis. If you wish to receive it, go to stvchurch.org 

and use the subscription link to sign up. 

 

Fr. Dick continues to get stronger, working hard at 

physical therapy while in Future Care Homewood (2700 

N. Charles St.). He loves visitors, so go see him if you can.  

 

Film Screening & Discussion - Join us for 

Cracking the Codes:  The System of Racial Inequity on 

Wednesday, Feb. 15 in the classroom.  St. V will host a 

potluck (bring soup, salad, bread, or drink) at 6 PM, 

followed by the film and discussion, starting at 7 PM. 

Contact: Rita McMullin at grammymcmullin@gmail.com 

or Mary Catherine Bunting at mcb5883@comcast.net. 

 

Archdiocesan Social Ministry Convocation 

On Saturday, March 5, the 32nd Annual Baltimore 

Archdiocesan Social Ministry Convocation convenes at 

Seton Keough High School (1201 Caton Ave., Baltimore 

21227).  The theme is economic justice, and the keynote 

speaker Fr. John Donahue was part of the team that 

helped draft the U.S. Bishop’s pastoral letter Economic 

Justice for All in 1986. There will be 11 workshops, and 

two in Spanish. The registration fee is $10, and lunch will 

provided be for those who pre-register. Time is 8:15 AM 

to 3 PM. Contact: Codie Perry at Codie@stvchurch.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week at St. Vincent 

Sunday, February 5, 2017 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Social Justice Corner 

Tutor a Baltimore City student who is reading 6 

months or more behind grade level. Reading 

Partners, a national non-profit, trains volunteers in 

its easy-to-use curriculum. Volunteers (age 14 and 

up) commit to at least one hour per week, Monday 

through Thursday during school hours. Call 410-585-

7600 or go to readingpartners.org. 
 

These are actions that support Catholic social justice 

teaching to be taken as a community or individually. 

Send your ideas to social-action@stvchurch.org. 

 

More Info:  For questions about any of our events 

or ministries, call the parish office at 410-962-5078, or 

go to our website at stvchurch.org. See our monthly 

bulletin for staff and committee contacts. Also find us 

on Facebook at facebook.com/stvchurch for parish 

news updates, photos and interesting info and news 

about Catholicism and social justice issues. To submit an 

item to the weekly bulletin, send it to 

bulletin@stvchurch.org by Wednesday, at 10 PM.  



  

MUSIC FOR 9:30 and 11:45 Mass 

Opening:  Gather Us In Gather #539 

Psalm: Psalm 112: A Light Rises in the Darkness Gather #93 

Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia  

Preparation:  We are the Light of the World Gather #353 

Acclamations:  This is the body of Christ, broken that we may be 

whole. This cup as promised by God, true to God’s word, cradles 

the Lord.  Food for the good of the soul. 

Mass of New Beginnings 

Communion:  Blest are They Gather #469 

Post-Communion:    

Recessional: Bring Forth the Kingdom Gather #468 

Gather - Blue       Worship - Red   

 

Scripture Readings:  Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Today:  Isaiah 58:6-11; I Corinthians 2:1-5; Matthew 5:13-16 

Next Sunday: Sirach 15:11-20; I Corinthians 2:6-10; Matthew 5:17-37 

 Mass Ministries 

7:15 Lectors: Eve Prietz 2/11: Peggy Shouse 

7:15 Eucharistic Minister: Eve Prietz 2/11: Frances Winder 

Lectors:  Vincent Masi, Mary Lynn  Myers 2/12: Colleen McCahill, Lorna Patterson 

Liturgy Planner: Brenda Smith 2/12: Alana Florio 

Eucharistic Ministers: Bob R., Mary Lynn, Al, Marianne, Mike J. 

Willie, Kathy B., Colleen 

2/12: Codie, Lorna, Kevin H ., Colleen, Rita 

Denny, Gil, Lee 

Altar Dressers: Saccenti Family 2/12: Denny and Rita McMullin 

Liturgy of the Word: J. Brown, M. Narvaez, No Middle School 2/12: C. Hendricks, J. Moore, S. LaCount 

Cup Washers: Lauren 2/12: Judy Ulrich 

Set-up/Clean-up: Audrey and John Rogers 2/12: L. Gregg, A. Florio/H. & P. Waldman 

Food: Bonner, McMullin 2/12: Flynn 

Events This Week 

Day Date Time Event Location 

Sunday  Feb 5 4 PM AA Meeting Undercroft 

Monday Feb 6 12:30 PM Food Bags Given Breezeway 

Tuesday Feb 7    

Wednesday Feb 8    

Thursday Feb 9 12 Noon Men’s Clothing Given Fallsway Door 

Friday Feb 10 5 – 6:30 PM Breaking Bread With the Hungry Undercroft 

Saturday Feb 11 7 PM AA Meeting Undercroft 

Sunday Feb 12 11 AM 

4 PM 

Faith, Fun, Fellowship 

AA Meeting 

Various 

Undercroft 

 

Stewardship Last Week:  Attendance: 215 ; Offertory: $3,665.36  

Second collection is the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal. Please use the envelopes in the pews.  

Prayers for the Deceased: Gloria Cerino Gruss 

 


